
 Slaley First School  
 

Dear Parents, 

This week has flown and suddenly we find ourselves with only 2 weeks left before the 
holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Last Week 
 
Larch Class – 100% 
 
Spruce Class – 92.6% 
 
Pine Class – 87.8% 
 
Well done Larch Class! 
 
 

  

Dates for the Diary 
 
Thursday 6th March  
World Book Day  
Lego themed lunch / stories / Dress up as your favourite book 
character or dress in non-school uniform 
 
W/B 7th March 
British Science Week – Mr. Midgley is busy organising some 
events and workshops. 
 
Thursday 3rd April  
Parents Evening 
 
All dates from the Cultural match events outlined above will be 
added to this section once we are sure of the exact timings. 
 

 
CULTURAL MATCH  
 

As promised, here are some more details of the Cultural Match Programme that Miss Tait has been working on ...  
 

Starting from the end of March (hopefully 25th) we will be working with 
Jeremy Bradfield to compose and perform a song. Jeremy Bradfield is a 
musician and songwriter who has worked on productions such as The 
Emperor's New Clothes, The Snow Queen, Alice and Wonderland and James 
and the Giant Peach at Northern Stage in Newcastle. 
 
After the Easter half term, Music Partnership North are going to come into 
school and deliver workshops to all classes, teaching the children how to play 
a piece of music on either the Ukulele or Djembe drums. We also have a trip 
to visit The Fire Station which is a musical venue in Sunderland. Sunderland 
is only the second city in the UK to join the international Music Cities 
Network which offers its members collaborative opportunities and resources 
(dates to be confirmed.) 
 

 



 Valentines Day 
 
On Friday 14th Mrs Seymour will be making 
some Valentines cakes for the children ... 
 

 

Thank you again to FoSS for 
organising the Waitrose bag pack at 
Christmas. Our teachers have 
carefully selected science resources 
to order and these have started 
arriving this week. As you know, we 
recently gained PSQM and it is 
invaluable to have all of the 
resources we need.  

 


